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Friday 7th February 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Teaching and learning: 

The children have had another brilliant week in school. This week, to celebrate Christingle, the children made their 

own Christingles. We welcomed Reverend Kirsty and Reverend Norman to deliver the Christingle service for the 

children and our Y4 children led the prayers. Our YR children joined for their first whole school collective worship 

and were a credit to the YR team.  

Reminders: 

Drop off: 

Please do not leave your child unattended on the playground before school. Only leave the playground once 

your child has walked up to class.  

 

Parent chat: 

Our next parent chat will be on March 5th at 9:00am to share our new parent engagement policy. Please come to the 

school office after drop off if you are interested in joining our discussions. We really value and welcome your input. 

 

Parent/teacher learning conferences: 

These will take place during the day of the week commencing 31st March. Further information is available on the 

school website and booking will open after half term through the school booking system.  

 

Illness: 

Please remember if your child is sick or has diarrhoea they must remain off school for 48 hours. This is to stop the 

spread of bugs and protect both children and staff. 

 

Best wishes,  

Adele McMurrough 

Head teacher 
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